The Woodlands Township One Water Task Force Meeting Summary April 27, 2021

Members in attendance:

Bruce Rieser (Task Force Chairman) - The Woodlands Township; Dr. Shelly Sekula-Gibbs – The Woodlands Township; Jeff Jones – The Woodlands Township; Jim Stinson - Woodlands Water Agency; Laura Norton, Mark Vonderau, Neil Gaynor, John Yoars, Bob Leilich, Walter Lisiewski, Paul Cote, Stephanie Zertuche - Montgomery County MUDs; Emil Jacobs – Harris/Montgomery County MUD 386; Jackie Chance, Sr. – WCID #1; Jean Mann – Montgomery County Precinct 4; Matt Barrett, Briana Gallagher, Ron Kelling, Heather Ramsey Cook, Ed Shackelford – San Jacinto River Authority; Shawn Sturhan – Harris County Engineering Dept.; Michael Turco – Houston-Galveston Subsidence District; Adele Yung – Alden Bridge Village Association; J.C. Harville – Cochran's Crossing Village Association; Antonio Paz – Howard Hughes Corporation; Stephanie Glenn, Bill Bass – HARC; Samantha Reiter – Lone Star Groundwater Conservation District; Burton Johnson, Jeff Jones, John Powers, Ruthanne Haut, William Pham, Todd Stephens - The Woodlands Township

To view the archived video of the online videoconference meeting, please visit:

https://woodlandstx.new.swagit.com/videos/120118

No additional presentation materials were provided for this meeting. Please view meeting video for PowerPoint presentation by Mike Turco – Houston-Galveston Subsidence District.

The date/time for the next One Water Task Force meeting has been set for:

Date: Tuesday, May 25, 2021

Time: 3:30 p.m.

Location/Format: Virtual – Zoom Video Conference